Hi,
Thank you for all of the interaction and support that you have given this week. We have been blown away by the amazing things that we have seen. We said in this mornings Zoom that we would point you in the direction of some websites that might help you to support your child in the coming weeks. The links are below. 

For those struggling to use the links for White Rose Maths: - You might find it easier to just go onto the website. Just put 'White Rose Maths home learning' into your search bar and it will take you directly to the website where you can access the videos directly.

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/

BBC Schools Radio Nursery Rhymes has lots of lovely songs that the children really enjoy.
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/nursery-rhymes-songs-index/zhwdgwx

Oxford Owls is a website with interactive e-books for all ages. You will have to create a login but the books are free.

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/

Cbeebies has many good series that the children enjoy. In particular Numberblocks and Alphablocks.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tv/cbeebies

We hope these are useful.

Kind Regards
EYFS Team
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